
NHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Tuesday, January 22, 2019 

 
Group pictures for the yearbook will be taken this Wednesday in the new gym.  Please see your 

club’s sponsor for exact time. 

 

Wednesday is  Guardians of the Nest Day! Wear your favorite superhero shirt to 
represent the qualities you will use to overcome negativity and lead by example. 
Be exceptional. Be a leader. Be a Falcon. 
 
Anyone interested in playing tennis this spring needs to sign up in Coach Howell's Room 102 to 
get a physical packet. Sign ups will last through Friday, January 25th. 
 
BETA CLUB: Meeting next Thursday, January 24, at 7:45 AM in Room 206. This is a mandatory 
meeting and you Must also wear your Club Shirt.  
 

FAME Students---If you are interested in Job Shadowing on Feb 4th, please pick up a packet from 
Ms. Hearron or Ms. Taylor.  Packets are due Jan. 28th!  

 
Our next session of Driver’s Ed will be held Feb. 4-11, 2019. You must be 14 years and 9 months old to 
sign up for this class. The cost is $475.00. Class is limited to a small number of participants. The first who 
come with cash or money order in the full amount will be first signed up. There are no holds. Call or come 
to the Front Office for more information.  

 
 

 
 
 
 


